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Weekly News – Wednesday 8th January 2020 

What’s on  

Thursday 9th January  

Friday 10th January   

  

Monday 13th January  

Tuesday 14th January EYFS Vision Screening 

7.30 p.m. - P.T.F.A Annual General Meeting  

Wednesday 15th January  

Thursday 16th January  

Friday 17th January 9:00 a.m. Lions Class Assembly 

 

Welcome Back – Spring Term 2020 

A warm welcome back to the start of this very busy term.  We hope you have had a restful break and 

children are pleased to be back into school life. 

 

P.T.F.A 

Please see the attached flyer for information regardinging the P.T.F.A Annual General Meeting, which 

takes place on Tuesday 14th January 2020. 

 

Lions Class Assembly 

Children in the Lions Class would like to invite their parents/carers to join them for their class assembly 

on Friday 17th January 2020 at 9:00 a.m. 

 

Treacle 

Thank you everyone for your feedback regarding the introduction of a school dog into our community. 

The preparation work is now complete, and we are ready to start welcoming Treacle into school. Her 

first visit will take place on Friday 17th January and initially she will be introduced to small groups of 

children who express an interest in meeting her. Treacle will only be in school on Fridays and will only 

visit children or classes who specifically request this. If you have previously raised a concern about 

your child encountering Treacle this information has been shared with the staff team and will be 

managed appropriately. The risk assessment and a letter to the children have been attached for your 

information. 



  

Key Stage 1 Playground 

This is a polite reminder that the Key Stage 1 playground is not supervised by staff between 8.30 a.m. 

-8.40 a.m. and therefore children should be supervised by parents and carers until school is open in the 

morning. Thank you for your co-operation with this. 

  

Drop-in sessions with Mrs Ford 

Throughout the spring term Mrs Ford will be available for drop-in sessions with parents who have 

matters they would like to come in and discuss. These will take place on Thursday afternoons 2.30 p.m.-

4.00 p.m. starting on Thursday 16th January. Please book via the School Office. 

 

Dates for your diary 

20th January                                         Spring Term Clubs Begin 

31st January                                          Whales Class Assembly 

14th February                                        Hawks Class Assembly 

17th to 21st February                             Half-Term 

6th March                                              Seahorses Class Assembly 

20th March                                            Tigers Class Assembly                             


